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PARENT POWER FLYER 
I do try to avoid promoting and 
advertising products and services in 
school newsletters, however, on this 
occasion I would like to make an 
exception. The Parent Power flyer sent 
home today offers parents a practical 
solution to significantly enhance your 
family’s cyber safety. 
I will not go into the details of the 
device as I am sure that the flyer will 
direct you to links that can answer all 
your questions. However, I will say from 
experience, parents are often shocked, 
alarmed and distressed when they 
discover that their child has somehow 
come into contact with inappropriate 
material on the internet. It would be 
naive to suggest that, as parents, we 
are and will always be, aware of what 
our children see and do while on the 
internet. 
The device promoted in the flyer 
may assist you in tackling this very 
challenging issue. 

 


